Big Brothers Big Sisters of Southwestern lllinois

To: Big Impact Bash Guests
Re: Contingency Plan for COVID-19
Date: July 26, 2021

The 2021 Big Impact Bash Planning Committee has worked diligently to organize a safe and enjoyable event on
September 11, 2021 at the Weingarten in Belleville.

Guests can expect a well ventilated outdoor venue and safety precautions will be in place that follow all federal, state
and local guidelines.

Big Brothers Big Sisters of Southwestern lllinois does not intend to cancel the Big Impact Bash unless circumstances
outside of our control, such as a government mandated shutdown, takes place.

In the event the Big Impact Bash must be cancelled, it is our intention to process all ticket sales as tax deductible
donations and proceed with having the auction portion of the event online.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Christina Cathcart, Assistant Director of
Community Engagement, at christinac@bbbsil.org.

Sincerely,
Heather Freed, LCSW
President & CEO



